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From: Adam Ostlund
To: Stephen Wensman
Subject: 50th St farm restoration support
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 10:18:40 AM


To whom it may concern, 


         I am writing to you today to share my opinion on the restoration and the use of the barn on 11658 50th street
 north. As a life long member of Lake Elmo Minnesota, I would like to see as much of the original history of the city
 preserved. The 50th street barn is a historical icon from the original Lake Elmo and its presence should be
 continued. I support the idea of restoring the barn to serve as a venue for wedding ceremonies because it would be a
 beautiful way to represent the history of Lake Elmo, while providing joy to people in the future.
Thank you for your time,
- Adam.C. Ostlund 
12101 18th Street North 
Lake Elmo, MN, 55042
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